
H, M. Commissioner's Office 
Anguilla 

Radio Anguilla, 
Anguilla, W01. 

20th February, 1970. 

Kermit Geary, Esq., 
R,D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, Pa. 1$088. 
U.S.A. 

.g.dy 
Thank you for your letter of 12th February in which you 

report fair reception of Radio Anguilla on the evenings of 
Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday, 9, 10, and 11th February. 

From the details of your log which you have been kind 
enough to pass on to us, it is evident that you have been 
receiving Radio Anguilla and we congratulate you. 

Radio Anguilla broadcasts on 1505 k.h. at a power of 
only 500 watts, and you are one of the few who have been able 
to pick us up from such a distance. 

We have no official verification cards, but I hope that 
this letter will serve the same purpose. We thank you for 
your interest and for your good wishes which are reciprocated 
from the entire staff of Radio Anguilla. 

With best wishes. 

Roy Dunlop 
Director 
Radio Anguilla, 


